
 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                       
August 6, 2020 
  

New COVID-19 Testing Site in Montgomery County 

Status Update from the Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Management 

  
MONTGOMERY COUNTY – The Montgomery County Office of Homeland Security and Emergency 

Management is excited to announce an additional COVID-19 testing site in Montgomery County. This testing 

site will be at the Sterling Ridge Park and Ride on August 11
th

 -14
th

 from 8AM – 4PM. A valid form of 

identification is needed to be tested, and registration will be done on site. 
  

 
 

Take steps to slow the spread of COVID-19 in our community. 
  

 Consider staying home unless it is necessary to leave your home. 
 Avoid groups of people. 
 Practice social distancing. 
 Wear a mask (if it is necessary to leave your home). 
 Wash your hands or use hand sanitizer frequently. 
 Disinfect surfaces in your car and around your home. 



  
You can view the list of case-by-case updates on the MCPHD website here: https://mcphd-tx.org/coronavirus-

covid-19/confirmed-cases/. You can refer to the dashboard here: https://coronavirus-response-

moco.hub.arcgis.com/. 

  
Just a reminder, online registration is available for COVID-19 testing through the MCPHD/MCHD voucher 

program. Click on “Need to be tested?” on mchd-tx.org or mcphd-tx.org and follow the instructions. The 

COVID-19 Call Center’s number is 936-523-3916. It is open Monday-Friday 8:00am-4:30pm. 
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Meghan Ballard Arthur 
Homeland Security Planner and Public Information Officer 
Montgomery County Office of 
Homeland Security & Emergency Management 
O: 936.523.3907 | C: 936.522.6571 
meghan.arthur@mctx.org 
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